
Fifteen men, including our Vice Chancellor and his

deputy, attended the university's three-day retreat for

men tagged “Man Enough.” “Man Enough” is a Bible

study series that challenges men to walk deeper with the

Lord, discover their God-given purpose, and be

accountable to each other. Upon arrival in Kajiado

county, we were hosted by a Maasai family right in the

heart of Kenya’s Rift Valley for the weekend. We learned

about their culture, values, and resilience in life. The

retreat created a bond of fellowship and shared

experience. It was a great opportunity to learn from the

LORD and hold each other accountable. 

On the second day, we set out on a 23-kilometer hike.

We were probably about 2,000 feet on the hill when

someone said, “Life is not a walk in the park.” This is

true. Life is a journey and as men, we are to embrace it.

Our journey took us up the hill to visit and encourage a

family who were believers in Christ, living out their

calling in Maasai land. It was such an encouraging time.

The family’s dedication and faithfulness was inspiring,

and it was a privilege to learn from them. After the

fellowship, we returned to our base down hill. 

For most of the men on this trip, it was a weekend to

remember. We also had the privilege of giving back to

the Maasai community by offering leadership training

opportunities to students and church pastors, further

strengthening our sense of community. 

“LIFE IS NOT A WALK IN THE PARK”
We believe every man needs encouragement, godly

wisdom, and grace to stand firm in a world that

tends to tell men to hide their emotions and act

tough. We learned that God's Word offers many

examples of men who fervently and completely

pursued God with all their hearts, minds, and souls!

(1 Corinthians 16:13) 

Please Pray

Praise God for the retreat. It was a blessing.

Pray that we all will maintain a deep walk with

God.

Pray that we will be change agents wherever we

find ourselves.

Thank you for praying.

Moses & Cinci.
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UPDATE

Our Vice Chancellor addressing students in a school in
the community.


